
 

The JEC Chevra Kadisha 

invites the community 

to a shiur entitled 

The Hidden Power of Our Everyday Deeds 

by Rabbi Tzvi Hebel 

Author of “The Neshama Should 

Have an Aliyah” and “Mishnas Chayim” 

 

7 Adar, yahrzeit of Moshe Rabbeinu 

Sunday, March 9, 2014 at 10:00 am 

at the JEC 

330 Elmora Avenue 

 

Brunch will be served 

compliments of One Stop Kosher 


